

NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

John A. DeFrancisco

Senator DeFrancisco Reads to Children at Seymour Library in Auburn

John A. DeFrancisco

August 13, 2013



State Senator John A. DeFrancisco enjoyed reading to children at Seymour Library in Auburn on Tuesday, August 13, 2013. Senator DeFrancisco also on Tuesday visited Stewart Lang Memorial Library in Cato, as part of the New York State Senate Summer Reading Program, which wraps up later this month. The annual program helps to promote literacy throughout the state.